
Chairman Hoops, Vice Chair Ray, Ranking Member Smith and members of the Committee:  
 
My name is Lena Perry and I am from Clinton County. I am writing in support of SB52. Please vote in 
favor of this bill. This bill will give the people a voice in what goes on in their own communities. As fellow 
Americans and Ohioans, I am sure that you can understand that giving a voice back to the people is a 
right in this nation that is threatened to be taken away. This bill allows the people a right to choose what is 
best for their counties and townships. Please do not delay. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lena Perry 
District 91 
rpmaster2@aol.com 
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